
Subject: CONFIG_NAMESPACE* patchset
Posted by [Cedric Le Goater](#) on Tue, 16 Oct 2007 10:43:31 GMT
[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

Pavel,

do you have some time to refresh on -mm and resend this set of patches ? If you don't, I can give it a try.

I'd like to base some of my patches on top of them.

Thanks,

C.

Containers mailing list
Containers@lists.linux-foundation.org
<https://lists.linux-foundation.org/mailman/listinfo/containers>

Subject: Re: CONFIG_NAMESPACE* patchset
Posted by [Pavel Emelianov](#) on Tue, 16 Oct 2007 10:47:48 GMT
[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

Cedric Le Goater wrote:

> Pavel,
>
> do you have some time to refresh on -mm and resend this set of
> patches ? If you don't, I can give it a try.

I can, but I think that Andrew is busy with merging the patches into 2.6.24 window, so I'd like to wait for things to settle down and re-send all the patches that were not accepted by Andrew yet.

However, if this work is required rather badly, I can send the patches tomorrow morning.

> I'd like to base some of my patches on top of them.
>
> Thanks,
>
> C.
>

Thanks,
Pavel

Subject: Re: CONFIG_NAMESPACE* patchset
Posted by [Cedric Le Goater](#) on Tue, 16 Oct 2007 10:55:00 GMT
[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

>> do you have some time to refresh on -mm and resend this set of
>> patches ? If you don't, I can give it a try.

>

> I can, but I think that Andrew is busy with merging the
> patches into 2.6.24 window, so I'd like to wait for things
> to settle down and re-send all the patches that were not
> accepted by Andrew yet.

This sounds reasonable.

let's wait for a 2.6.24-rc1-mm1 before sending anything new.

> However, if this work is required rather badly, I can send
> the patches tomorrow morning.

If I had a tmp version, I could get prepared, but this can
wait next week. nothing to hurry about.

Thanks,

C.